
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  July 31, 2024 
 
Subject: MDHHS seeks feedback on a new respiratory virus immunization  
              dashboard 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services is seeking your feedback as the 
department works to design a new dashboard for influenza, COVID-19, and RSV vaccines.   
The new dashboard will help improve the health of Michigan residents. 
 
Health care providers, along with the public are invited to share their thoughts by completing 
the Respiratory Virus Immunization Dashboard User Survey* at 
forms.office.com/g/5eByQ5EPRE.*   
 
If you have questions, please contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive or 
Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 

 
 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for 
reference, Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 

 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=h3D71Xc3rUKWaoku9HIl0Z-WyiY55UNFinNwSEzJurVURUVQMEk2WjM3RDBTUk5LSkFDNlA4TVFTRy4u
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/forms.office.com/g/5eByQ5EPRE__;!!E4aHFgIl6QUyrQ!-1F0rA-xlC6PMH-by9xq-cHPfRl0pIwyUW0kOEym_lMX_AGBoOLypp95xwyNj5fb0J9RlPhyi7OIe71ZbLzMQBEMsSB8LZ8$

